
Erica Zimmerman 

44 Iselin Terrace, Larchmont, NY 10538 

 

November 15, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern,  

I have had the pleasure of working with Cleber Costa from July 30, 2018 until November 15, 

2018.  Cleber, and his crew, renovated our current home in Larchmont, NY from a standard 

1950s Cape Cod into a Colonial.   

Cleber was consistently punctual, prepared, on task and invested in our renovation.  In addition 

to his great work ethic, Cleber was always kind, respectful, attentive and always willing to 

answer any questions that I had.   

In addition, I truly believe that, at times, Cleber put our needs ahead of his own.  For example, 

Cleber and his crew stayed over time and put all of their time and energy into keeping my 

basement from flooding after a flash flood in September.  Cleber has consistently told us that 

he treats our home as his own and is happy to help when needed.   

I highly recommend Cleber for any job he is needed for.  He will rise above all expectations and 

complete any job to his fullest potential.   

Sincerely,  

 

Erica Zimmerman 

Home Owner 


